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BOARD GAME CLUB 
Summer Term 2021 – First Half Term 

Year 5 & Year 6 
 
 
 
 

        March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents /Carers,  
 
Mr Jewels will be resuming Board Game club after the Easter Holidays.  The sessions are every 
Thursday from 3.20pm to 4.20pm and will run from Thursday 22 April to Thursday 27 May. The cost 
for the half term will be £5. 
 
If your child would like to take part, please settle the amount of £5 via School Gateway. Please note 
places are limited to 12 children and places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Aurelia Segrue  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


